

United States Department of Agriculture

Food and Nutrition Service Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program

Mansoor Ansari J.D., LLM, Accountant Ansari Tax Law Firm 2650 Holcomb Bridge Road Suite 110 Alpharetta, GA 30022



Dear Sir or Madam:

Consideration has been given to the information and evidence available to us relating to our letter of charges dated June 20, 2023, to which you did not reply. We find that the violations cited in our charge letter occurred at your firm.

This is an OFFICIAL WARNING from the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA), Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) that if you are again found to be in violation of the regulations, you may lose your authorization to participate in the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP). You should take every precaution to make sure that you and your employees know and follow the SNAP regulations.

SNAP retailer training materials are available online for your review and use in preventing future violations. Current SNAP training materials and SNAP regulations are available online, at https://www.fns.usda.gov/snap/retailer/training.

Inquiries may be directed to:

Attn: Michelle Gonzalez

USDA, Food and Nutrition Service

Phone: (503) 820-4841

Email: michelle.gonzalez@usda.gov

Fax: (855) 739-2132

Sincerely,

Fredrick Conn

Section Chief, Retailer Operations Division

USDA, Food and Nutrition Service

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program

USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider, Employer and Lender